

Motion on Notice

Submitted by: Councillor Pound

Seconded by: TBC

“That this meeting of Full Council, reflecting the expressed wish of members, the independent panel and many of the Borough's residents to make fair and reasonable comparisons of alternative projects that have been identified in papers presented to members prior to the meeting of 25 September 2019, defer the decision on progressing the Calverley Square Project to RIBA Stage 5 until Full Council can be presented with comparable information on these alternatives, to facilitate a balanced and considered decision on how to progress.”